
Elba City Schools 

Tobacco Policy 

WARNING: THE USE OF TOBACCO PRODUCTS IS HAZARDOUS TO 

YOUR HEALTH  

Smoking and use or possession of any tobacco products will not be allowed on the campus 

of Elba High School during school hours or school related activities.  This policy is based on 

the recommendation of the U.S. Surgeon General, the State Board of Education and the State 

Department of Education. Students are not permitted to carry tobacco products, cigarette lighters, 

nor matches with them during the school day. Students caught using tobacco in the building, on 

campus, or at any function sponsored by the school will be subject to appropriate disciplinary 

action. 

 


